
To Parents of High School Students (12th grade) 

As you know, the end of the school year is fast approaching. Right now 
is a good time to verify your student’s balance and either pay the 
negative balance or request a refund. You are welcome to bring the 
form in the School Cafeteria, faxed it or mail it to us.  

For more details about account balance please contact the School 
Nutrition Program Manager.  The refunds up to $50.00 can be handled at 
your student’s cafeteria with the completed and signed form. You can 
get the Refund Request Form by clicking at the following link: 

http://www.gwinnett.k12.ga.us/gcsnp.nsf?OpenDatabase&1~QuickLinks  

Please look for the following heading on the page  

MYPAYMENTSPLUS REFUNDS FOR MEAL PAYMENTS 

Thank you for your business.  

Your student Cafeteria Manager 


